AP Professional Development 

Sub-Committee Meeting Minutes

November 2, 2007
Members present: David Feenstra, Jim Rademaker, Michelle McCloud, Melvene Tardy, Sherry Barricklow, Jeff Marcinkowski, Maggie McCrystal
Absent:  MarcQues Wright, Brian Cole
Meeting called to order at 8:40 a.m.

Discussion Items
1. New Business

a. Jim spoke with a GVSU executive officer about the proposed webcast format for the All Division Update.  They did not like this idea, as they believed that it would eliminate the candid responses that the presenters normally give to the participants.  They did support the idea of splitting the presentations up by person or day.  
b. Maggie will check on a viable date in May for Marques Wright’s presentation “Lost in Diversity”.  She believed that the month of May would be okay to hold this presentation. 

c. Human Resource Issues addressed with Maggie McCrystal:

i. The need for an updated Excellence in Training Tracking Log for 2007-2008 - Maggie also agreed to send the committee an updated version via email.  

ii. The need to have Departmental information on the website for the “Getting to Know Your GVSU Better” session – Maggie agreed to look into getting the website summary updated to include the Departments participating in the session.
iii. Diversity programming – Were not sure if this was part of the Excellence series or not.  Questions arose about whether this programming would be part of the Excellence series, once the new V.P. started.
d. Review 10/5/07 Allies and Advocates Training
i. Overall class evaluation was very positive.
ii. No major discussion points.
e. Review 10/10 Media Training
i. Overall class evaluation was very positive.

ii. No major discussion points.
2. Old Business

a. Excellence Series Calendar Review.

i. January 17, 2008, “Getting to Know Your GVSU Better”

1. Departments currently confirmed for the session are the Johnson Center and WGVU (Channel 35).  Still working on getting Continuing Education confirmed (contacts: Brian Cole/Simone).

a. It was suggested that Student Life be added to the program as well.  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:15am.

The next meeting is scheduled on December 14, 2007, in Allendale (LMH 116).

Respectfully submitted by Michelle McCloud
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